

August 3, 1983

Dr. Charles C. Ryrie, Professor Dallas Theological Seminary 3909 Swiss Avenue Dallas, TX 75204

Dear Dr. Ryrie:

I am writing to you from Denver Seminary where I am teaching a couple of courses as a visiting professor this summer.

I have recently completed a book on Biblical prophecy and wish to send one to you. This book, When Song Is New, is a study of Biblical prophecy from the distinctive vantage point of the Book of Psalms.

I have quoted you a couple of times in Chapter 9 in my study on Psalm 2. I hope that you will receive the quotations as they are intended, as marks of esteem and high affection. I sincerely hope you will enjoy looking at the book.

Warmly in His shalom,

Con celler

Ronald B. Allen, Th.D.

Visiting Professor of Old Testament

RBA/did Enc.

